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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to follow up on the voicemail left this morning (we called twice however the second time the

mailbox was full) trying to reach you for your Appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at
1016 IGLEHART AVENUE. (File No. CG2202A3-1, Assessment No. 220112). Since we were
unable to reach you, this matter was continued to Legislative Hearing on Thursday, October
20, 2022 via phone between 9 and 11 am (please note this is different than your time-slot
today).
 
Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please
make sure to answer.
If we are unable to reach you on October 20 the recommendation will be that the assessment
is approved.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
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